
Castle Hill School Council
Assessor Visits:

Cauliflower Cards Fundraising

School Council Elections

In the summer term, we were  
visited by two assessors, for our Gold 
Unicef Award, and our IQM Award. 

School Council members were  
involved in showing the assessors 

around our school.

We held our School Council elections  
on 19 September.  

Kirklees Council Electoral Services  
have now given us our own ballot box,  

after years of borrowing it!
Each class nominated their School Council 

member, with many classes choosing a  
deputy, too. These pupils posted their voting 

slip into the ballot box.

We are currently taking part in the Cauliflower Christmas 
Card Project for the eighth year running.  

Pupils have created artwork in class, which is being ordered 
by many parents, carers and staff, as cards, mugs or spiral 

notebooks, in time for Christmas.  
This is our main fundraising event, and we usually raise 

around £120. As in previous years, we will spend the money 
on resources for all of our pupils to access.


